
 

April 3, 2020 

Web Announcement 2156 

 
Attention Provider Type 11 (Hospital, Inpatient):   

Update Regarding Claims for Intensive Care Unit Services 
Update to Web Announcement 2108:  Claims for admissions on or after January 1, 2020, through February 12, 
2020, for Neonatal Intensive Care Unit (NICU), Pediatric Intensive Care Unit (PICU) and Medical Surgical Intensive 
Care Unit (Med/Surg/ICU) services that did not pay the updated rates have been automatically reprocessed.  
Results of the reprocessed claims appear on the remittance advice dated April 10, 2020. 

Please note:  When claims are reprocessed, please be aware that all system and clinical claim editor edits are 
applicable.  As a result, there may be no additional payment, and other claim denials may be received.  Providers 
have the right to appeal denied claims, including those denied upon reprocessing.  Please refer to Medicaid 
Services Manual Chapter 100 and the Billing Manual for information concerning the claim appeal process and time 
frames. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_2108_20200221.pdf
http://dhcfp.nv.gov/Resources/AdminSupport/Manuals/MSM/C100/Chapter100/
http://dhcfp.nv.gov/Resources/AdminSupport/Manuals/MSM/C100/Chapter100/
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/nv_billing_general.pdf

